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Dear Children

I am writing to thank parents and children at Lemington Riverside Primary
School for sending all the food that you collected at your Harvest Festival
to The People’s Kitchen. We are deliochted at how aeneronsly the children in
your school support us. In August our food supplies were running low, but,
thanks to your help, our store rooms are filling up again.

All the food that you give us is used to prepare meals for poor and homeless
people who might otherwise go hungry. Because of your generosity, they will
be able to look forward to regular hot meals over the winter.

When you go home, please will you thank your family and, indeed, anyone who
has given you support. You should be proud that you have been able to help
so many needy people.

Yours sincerely

T D

Robert Eldridge
Chairman of the Trustees
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